

Linda M. Morad Councillor at Large City Council President 2016, 2018, 2019 & 2023

City of New Bedford

Office of City Council

133 William Street • New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 (508) 979-1455 • Fax: 508-979-1451

August 4, 2023

Senhor da Pedra Club Al Barbosa, Feast Vice Chairman 81 Tinkham Street New Bedford, MA 02746

Dear Vice Chairman Barbosa:

Please extend my sincere thanks to the Board of Directors and members of the Senhor da Pedra Club for your kind invitation to participate in the Senhor da Pedra Club's annual mass, procession and feast celebration that will be held the weekend of August 19th and 20th. I am so honored that you included me as an invited guest.

Unfortunately I will be unable to attend this year, in that I have a previous family commitment which conflicts with the annual, mass, procession and feast celebration dinner. I am confident that the festivities will once again be a wonderful celebration for the Club, with good food, family and friends.

Again my sincere thanks for your invitation to join you at the Senhor da Pedra Club annual mass, procession and feast celebration. I hope that you will include me once again next year for the Club's annual celebration event.

Sincerely,

Linda M. Morad

New Bedford City Council

Councillor At Large

xc: Marie E. Giesta, Councillor Ward 2